
Teacher Report 

Sept 16, 2024 

 

1. Benchmark testing completed for the state, except one third grader 

since she started today. (She will get tested this week.) 

2. M-Step results were awesome. All Advanced or Proficient in 

Reading/Writing & Math. Three 3rd grade students are preparing for 

it this year. 

3. The four new and four returning students are adjusting to routine. We 

have three Kindergarten, one 1st grade, three 3rd grade, and one 4th 

grade so far this year. Four grade levels with eight students. 

4. Heggerty, ECRI, and Lalilo will be used for K-1 for word and letter 

sounds decoding with phonics. 

5.  ISD teams will be coming here to observe a couple students in order 

to continue support or get needed support for them. 

6. ISD Speech program continuing for those students in need. 

7. TRAILS program continuing for Social Emotional Learning by an ISD    

 presenter. 

8. Students are continuing a typing program and Coding program. 

9.  Halloween themed writing assignments will be starting at the  

 beginning of October. 

10.  Field Trip to Old Victoria with Arvon School planned for September   

 13, 2024. 

11.  Hoping to do the color tour from our school to the trestles at the end  

 of September. 

12.  Planning a field trip to Palosaari Corn Maze in Chassell in early   

 October for kids to get their pumpkins to carve. 

13.  Planning to continue Children Around the World with passports to visit  

 different countries around the world at least bi-weekly. 

14.  Starting some ideas for Thanksgiving Little Brother bags. 

15.  Art room getting put back together. 


